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Community Safety and Policing grant recieved locally

The Shelburne Police Service Board, in conjunction with Dufferin OPP were successful in receiving a three-year Community Safety
and Policing grant. The grant will enhance Dufferin OPP's mental health program, as well as, the response to traffic issues in the
Shelburne community.

The funding received will enhance the existing Dufferin OPP Mental Health Crisis Response Team and augment the innovative and
community centred response provided. The grant monies will also assist in amplifying Dufferin OPP's response to traffic issuesin

the Town of Shelburne through the refinement of traffic enforcement and public education.

If you have information about suspected unlawful activity, please contact the OPP at 1-888-310-1122 or Crime Stoppers at
1-800-822-8477 (TIPS) or ontariocrimestoppers.ca
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